
Just So You Know Announcements are sent by email only. They are also posted on 
 the bulletin board in the clubhouse. If you have a neighbor who does not get email, 
please share with them and encourage them to check the bulletin board often. 

May 17, 2025 

Publication # 21 

Dear Unit Owners:  

We are experiencing a lot of shut down issues as you visit the clubhouse.  Please take 
note that lights, heat & air, coffee pots, etc. have been left on, causing expenses we 
have not budgeted for.   
 
If you have a group that uses the clubhouse, we want you to have a great experience 
and lots of fun. We suggest that you assign a hostess for your group that will be re-
sponsible for setting the thermostat back, turning lights and appliances off and locking 
both doors. There are signs to share the instructions for shut down.   
 

Thank You for your cooperation,  

Board of Directors 
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